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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION                                     
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December 22, 2016 

 

         Advice Letter 1023 

 

Justin Lee Brown 

Vice President, Regulation & Public Affairs 

Southwest Gas Corporation 

P. O. Box 98510 

Las Vegas, NV 89193-8510 

 

SUBJECT:   Annual Regulatory Gas Account Balance Update for Rates  

Effective January 1, 2017 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Southwest Gas Corporation Advice Letter 1023 is approved as of the date of this letter for rates 

effective January 1, 2017.   Pursuant to recommendations by the California State Auditor, 

Energy Division staff continues to conduct in-depth reviews of Southwest Gas Corporation gas 

balancing accounts.   Balances in all accounts authorized for recovery are subject to audit, 

verification and adjustment.  

 

Advice Letter 1023 includes the greenhouse gas compliance costs and allowance proceeds as 

informational forecasts and does not request to recover them in rates.  These costs and proceeds 

are not approved and should not be incorporated into rates at this time.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward Randolph 

Director, Energy Division 

 

cc:  Valerie J. Ontiveroz, Regulatory Manager, valerie.ontiveroz@swgas.com  

mailto:valerie.ontiveroz@swgas.com







































































